
  Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Useful Diary Dates 2025 (All dates are on the school website) 

JULY 

14th: Class change over morning 

18th: End of Term. 

         1.45pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly. Yr 6 parents only.  

21st & 22nd: INSET Days - School closed. 

SEPTEMBER 

3rd: Back to school. Beginning of the Autumn term. 

11th: Year 6 meeting for parents 

12th: Year 5 swimming starts 

15th: Maths Investigational Day  

25th: Year 6 Survival Night 

OCTOBER 

27th - 31st: HALF TERM 

NOVEMBER 

3rd :  Back to school 

 

 

 

Year 6 Trip to The Festival of Speed 
 

Yesterday, Year 6 were 

very lucky to go to go to 

The Festival of Speed at 

Goodwood. On one of the 

hottest days of the year, 

we saw robots, the red 

arrows, racing cars, super 

cars, fireworks and an 

exhibition of amazing 

stunts by world champion 

BMX riders, scooter riders and motor cross riders. The 

children got to meet and get the autographs of all the 

riders and of the red arrow pilots. It was an amazing day 

and the class showed impeccable behaviour and 

excitement towards everything they saw. Thank you to the 

adults who supported the trip and to Mrs Olliver who 

coordinated all of the arrangements and visit on the day.  
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Felpham and Bognor Area Athletics Competition 

Last week, the athletics team attended the FaB area Athletics 

competition where all the schools from across Felpham and 

Bognor compete in a big athletics competition. The team had 

been practicing hard all term. With some outstanding 

performances, the team finished in 9th place. It was great to 

see how much their stamina has improved and the progress we 

have made. For being one of the smallest schools taking part, 

our children try their hardest and definitely show the best 

sportsmanship and behaviour. Certificates will be presented 

next week. Well done everyone and thank you to Miss Yardley 

and Mr Jeffries for organising the event. Amazing Team Bartons.  

The Lion King 

This week, Years 4, 5 & 6 performed The Lion King to a 

packed house of proud families. So much hard work had 

gone into it and the children really stepped up, no matter 

their roles, They all delivered their lines beautifully and the 

singing was outstanding. It was a wonderful story told so 

well. Well done all but especially to the lead characters 

and their solos. I believe that this is the best performance 

that we have ever done and many families agreed. It’s 

moments like these that make you proud to be at Team 

Bartons and to work with amazing children and staff. 

Thank you to Mrs Olliver, Mr Jeffries, Mrs Reynolds, Miss 

Geal and Miss Gregory who made the magic happen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chestnut Class Trip to Arundel Castle 

Last week, Year 2 Chestnut class 

visited Arundel castle as part of their 

topic. Miss Yardley was very happy to 

say that the children were very well 

behaved and loved seeing all of the 

artefacts. Even the tour guides commented on how good they 

were and how much they already knew about castles. Thank you 

to the helpers that went along and to Miss Yardley for organising 

the trip. Well done Chestnut class!  


